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Decision Number: 
D240014MEM 
 

 
Date: 5 February 2024 
 

Decision(s) and Reason(s) 
 

KCC DRAFT PRE-SUBMISSION KENT MINERALS AND WASTE LOCAL PLAN 
(KMWLP) 2024 – 2039 (REGULATION 19) CONSULTATION RESPONSE 
 

Following consideration of the KCC Draft Pre-Submission Kent Minerals and Waste 
Local Plan (KMWLP) 2024 – 2039 (Regulation 19) consultation, the Cabinet Member 
for Planning RESOLVED that: 
 
(1) The recommended Officer response [as set out in the Briefing Note] be 

submitted to KCC on behalf of Tonbridge and Malling Borough Council as its 
formal response to the consultation. 

 

Reasons for decision: 
 
As detailed in the Briefing Note. 
 

 

Signed Cabinet Member for Planning: 
 

M Taylor 

Signed Leader: 
 

M Boughton 

Signed Interim Chief Executive: 
 

A Stanfield 

Date of publication: 
 

6 February 2024 

 
This decision will come into force and may then be implemented on the expiry of 5 
working days after publication unless it is called in. 


